
For more information and for an application, please contact Christin Molano, Coordinator III, College & Career 
Readiness, Glendale Unified School District at (818) 241-3111, or email cmolano@gusd.net.

Are you interested in a career 
in medicine or healthcare?
Learn more about the  
Glendale Memorial Hospital Healthcare Professions Internship Program

Students selected to participate in the internship program will experience the wide variety of 
healthcare professions that work together to ensure safe, compassionate, patient-centered care  
in the hospital setting. Students will also have a physician mentor for the duration of the program.

The application for the 2023–2024 internship program is due 
September 15 by 5:00 p.m.
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